
Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 

om: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Zakariya Abukhudeer <theonestopmarket651@gmail.com> 
Monday, May 04, 2020 12:48 PM 
Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 
The One Stop Market Surveillance 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

Good Afternoon Ms. Schweinler, 

In regards to the letter I received requesting video surveillance for the day of March 30th, unfortunately these tapes are 
not available on my system hard drive. I do not have any surveillance prior to April 24th when a SPPD officer was at 
the business retrieving surveillance for a different incident. Due to the mistreatment of my surveillance equipment, my 
DVR system fell to the floor causing both of my hard drives to fail. From my knowledge, SPPD already has a copy of the 
incident on March 30th which may be of help to you. 
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